
 

TOWN COUNCIL PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Mayor Glanden opened the public hearing for the tax increase/full time police at 6pm.  

Secretary Rager led the Pledge of Allegiance 

Mayor Glanden, Secretary Rager, Councilmembers Maddox and Summers were present, along 
with residents Milt Elliott, Nancy Elliott, Leland Mudge and Phil Green.  

Milt Elliott asked about job descriptions and why are moving to full time.   

With no other comments concerning tax increase/full time police  

Councilmember Maddox made a motion seconded by councilmember Summer to close the public 
hearing.  Mayor Glanden closed the Public Hearing at 6:55. 

 

Respectfully submitted 

Pete Rager 

Council Secretary 
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